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American Association of University
Women Plan Year's First Meeting August
27
08.15.2011

Weatherford’s chapter of the American Association of University Women will have its
first meeting of the 2011-12 year on Saturday, August 27, from 10 a.m. until 12 noon at
the Southwestern Oklahoma State University Conference Center.

AAUW membership is open to all individuals who have completed a college/university
degree (associate, bachelor’s, master’s or doctorate). Current college students are
eligible for student affiliate membership. The AAUW Weatherford Branch meets once a
month, September through April, to conduct educational, community service and social
activities.

The August AAUW meeting will include a brief program, food and fellowship. Plans and
ideas will also be shared for upcoming programs.

A light brunch will be provided by meeting hostesses: Lisa Appeddu, Debbie Brown,
Laura Endicott, Betty Lyle, Patsy Parker and Cindy Foust.

For more information about AAUW, call Appeddu, membership chair, at 580.774.3148
or Parker, AAUW president, at 774-3284.


